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This Week.... 

This week in Maths we have been using the 

‘maths code’ and been writing out addition 

number sentences. We have also been using 

a number line to help us to answer addition 

questions.  

In English we have been looking at the 

story ‘The Snow Dragon’. We created the 

world where the dragons lived then wrote 

out words which described the setting. The 

children were then asking questions to 

‘book’ to find out a little more about the 

characters.  

Pictures to follow on the website. 
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Next Week… 

We will be looking at stories about 

dragons and ordering them, looking 

at the beginning, middle and end. 

We will also have a go at changing 

the stories to make alternative 

endings.  

In Maths we will be using number 

lines to answer subtraction 

questions and we will be continuing 

to write number sentences using 

our ‘maths code’, 

In phonics we will be looking at split 

diagraphs. Your children have been 

given spellings this week which use 

the split diagraph a-e. 

 

 A BIG Well Done.... 

to those who have been on 

‘Outstanding’ 3 or more times 

this week! 

Faye, Isaac P, Lily-May, Lola, Jack, 

Katie, Jessica, Harvey, Lucas, Isaac J, 

Lucy and Ruby.  

Talk Topic  

Ask your child which part of the 

story ‘The Snow Dragon’ they 

enjoyed the most. 

 

Certificates and Awards 

Writer of the Week – 

Emmanuel  

Curriculum Certificate – 

Faye 

Christian Value Certificate for 

Peace – Isaac P 

If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 

newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  
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